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Educator Distinction Award Nomination 2024

Our Educator Distinction Award recognizes an educator who excels in meeting the needs of
learners, creating safe and positive learning environments, fostering confidence, and has the best
interests of their learners at heart.

Past Literacy Champion Award recipients include:

e Phil Davison, PhD Adult Education, facilitator of Essential Employability Skills program

To nominate someone, please send us a letter that describes the following:

e Why you feel the nominee deserves the award,
e How the nominee creates safe and positive learning environments,
e How the nominee meets learner needs and fosters confidence.

Please note: Your letter of nomination can be a maximum of 500 words, single spaced in a 12-
point font.

Please submit your letter of nomination by email to: amanda@peiliteracy.ca

The deadline to submit your nomination letter is October 28, 2024.

We will present the Literacy Champion Award to the recipient at our Celebration of Learning.
This event will be held on November 20, 2024, at the Florence Simmons Performance Hall from
6:30 — 8pm. At our Celebration of Learning, we celebrate the success stories of learners,
recognize literacy champions in our community and raise funds to support our literacy programs.

For more information about our Celebration of Learning, please visit us at: www.peiliteracy.ca
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